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As part of an ongoing review of support for national meetings and conferences, the Office of
Traffic Injury Control has reconsidered our earlier recommendation that no Federal funds be
spent for registration and travel to National Child Passenger Safety Conferences other than
Lifesavers. We want to offer flexibility to States to fund conference and other program travel
needs based on the requirements of the State highway safety program.

Please share this information with your States and other CPS advocates in your Region.

cc: Regional CPS Coordinators
Marilena Amoni, Associate Administrator, Research and Program Development
Jeff Michael, Office Director, Office oflmpaired Driving and Occupant Protection
Phil Gulak, Division Chief, Office of Occupant Protection
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